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BARCELONA SCHOOL OF ECONOMICS SUMMER FORUM 2022 
CALL FOR PAPERS 

 
The Barcelona School of Economics (BSE) organizes the Ninth BSE Summer Forum. The 
Summer Forum is a series of independent workshops that cover the main fields of Economics. 
The Summer Forum 2022 will take place from June 7 to June 21, 2021. The venue will be 
Casa Convalescència (Sant Antoni Mª Claret, 171) in Barcelona. More detailed information 
on the Summer Forum 2022 and the previous editions is available on https://bse.eu/summer-
forum 
 
We would like to invite you to submit a paper to the workshop:  
 

THE MACROECONOMICS OF LABOR MARKETS 
 
The workshop will run for 2 days and will take place on June 7-8, 2022, in Barcelona. If an in-
person event is not possible because of regulations related to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
workshop will be held online. 
 
This workshop aims at discussing research on the frontier of macro labor economics. We 
encourage theoretical and empirical submissions from all macro labor areas, including, but 
not limited to, discrimination in the labor market, search and matching, interactions between 
family and the labor market, labor force participation, the impact of automation, and insurance 
against labor market risks.  
 
The workshop keynote speaker is Mariacristina De Nardi (University of Minnesota, Federal 
Reserve Bank of Minneapolis, CEPR and NBER) 

The deadline for submissions is February 28, 2022. To submit a paper, please use this link 
https://app-summerforum.bse.eu/. Submissions should include either a full paper or an 
extended abstract with the main results. Authors chosen to present papers will be notified 
approximately by the end of March. A preliminary program will be announced by the end of 
April. 
 
Please note that the BSE Summer Forum is a series of independent workshops. The same 
paper cannot be submitted to more than one workshop, but you are welcome to submit a 
different paper to another workshop. 
 
There is no registration fee, and meals during the workshop will be provided for participants.  
The workshop is funded by the University of Toronto Mississauga and the Ministerio de 
Ciencia, Innovación y Universidades (PGC2018-094364-B-I00). The BSE Summer Forum is 
one of the activities supported by the Severo Ochoa Program of Centers of Excellence 
(CEX2019-000915-S)  
 
Workshop Organizers 

Ronald Wolthoff (University of Toronto), Ludo Visschers (University of Edinburgh and 
UC3M), Virginia Sanchez (Universidad de Cantabria and CEPR), Javier Fernandez 
(UAB and BSE) 


